



SGA Student Senate Agenda  
Sunday, December 2, 2018, 7:00pm  
Joe Rosenfield Center - Room 101



**Lana Katai**  
*President of the Senate*

**Dylan Welch**  
*Administrative Coordinator*

**Rev. Myles Becker**  
*President*

**Riley Murphy**  
*VP of Academic Affairs*

**Khadijah Toumbou**  
*VP of Student Affairs*

**Quinn Ercolani**  
*Treasurer*

**Amanda Weber**  
*Assistant Treasurer*

**Selah Mystic**  
*ACE Chair*

**Joshua Tibatemwa**  
*Services Coordinator*

**Cassidy Christiansen**  
*Concerts Chair*

**Regina Logan**  
*Diversity & Outreach  
Coordinator*

**Carrie Stallings**  
*Senator – OCCO/OCNCO*

**June Christian**  
*Senator – OCCO/OCNCO*

**Felipe Monteforte Ferreira**  
*Senator – OCCO/OCNCO*

**Anna Moen**  
*Senator – Jamaland*

**Arish Vale**  
*Senator – Jamaland*

**Syamala Gumidyala**  
*Senator – Loosehead*

**Declan Jones**  
*Senator – Loosehead*

**Phinn Lloyd**  
*Senator – Loosehead*

**Amelia Zoernig**  
*Senator - LaKeRoJe*

**Rande Nieto**  
*Senator – LaKeRoJe*

**Ryuta Kure**  
*Senator – LaKeRoJe*

**Steven McDowell**  
*Senator - CaNaDa*

**Katie Herbert**  
*Senator – CaNaDa*

**Carlos Piedrasanta**  
*Senator – CaNaDa*

**Elizabeth Collinger**  
*Senator – Clangrala*

**Allie Pearce**  
*Senator – Clangrala*

**Puravi Nath**  
*Senator - Smounker*

**Ishaan Tibrewal**  
*Senator- Smounker*

**Gabby DeRoche**  
*ACCESS Co-Director*

**DJ Coleman**  
*ACCESS Co-Director*

**Jamal Preston**  
*ACCESS Outreach Coordinator*

**Annabel Higgin-Houser**  
*Green Fund Co-Chair*

**Addison Gould**  
*Technical Advisor*

**Maximilian Hill**  
*CBS Delegate*

**Vivian Cheslack**  
*SHIC Delegate*

- (1) Roll Call
- (2) Approval of the Minutes
- (3) Public Comment, Announcements, & Additional Events  
Anyone can address Campus Council for one minute about concerns they have about the college, SGA, or anything else they believe should be brought to the attention of SGA.

#### Announcements

#### **Senator Gumidyala**

Please come to Waltz Committee on Tuesday at 7pm in JRC 204!

#### Events

- (4) Confirmation of Reece Downey '21 as Judicial Review and Oversight Committee (JROC) Chair for the 2018-2019 Academic Year
- (5) Budgets - ACE  
[ACE Budgets](#)
- (6) Budgets - SPC and Services  
[SPC and Services Budgets](#)
- (7) Spring 2019 Interim Allocation Committee (IAC) Budget Approval
- (8) Discussion: Concerts Committee Policies
- (9) Cabinet Reports

#### **Administrative Coordinator Welch**

- Emails
- Building GCSS agenda and editing minutes.
- Building agendas for Monday meeting.
- Cabinet meeting.
- Reviewed JROC Chair applications
- Building agenda for Friday meeting Deans and Directors of Student Affairs
- Arranging lunch for Friday meeting
- Attending Friday meeting--Shoutout to Deanna Shorb for coming

### **Treasurer Ercolani**

- Online Purchases
- Mid-Semester Budgeting Review Continued Continued
- NOVAtime approvals and corrections
- Credit Card Stuff for OGF (Continued, again, again)
- Emails!
- Working to evaluate SGA's Surplus/Policy changes
- Cab Meeting with only Rev. Shorb?
- More emails (and purchases)
- Reporting

### **Assistant Treasurer Weber**

- Lots of receipts! (Speaking of which, plz plz plz do not staple your receipts, use tape! Staple removers make my lil hands tired. Tell your friends)
- Cab Meeting
- "Deans and Directors" Meeting
- Saints Rest has winter drinks now yayyyyy
- **Make sure you're taking care of yourselves as we start to wrap up the semester**—it's a busy time, but your health is most important! Sending you all lots of love and support, you're all brilliant and you're going to do great! :)

### **Diversity and Outreach Coordinator Logan**

- Oral Report

### **VPAA Murphy**

- Dean's office student working group outreach
- Last ExCo course, created report for IGE
- GURJ budget meeting with SPARC
- Office Committee
- Grinnell Prize Selection Committee
- Shout out to Deanna Shorb for being the best

### **President Becker**

- Meeting with 2019, 2020, 2021 CAs
- Pushing for applications for 2022 CAs
- Working with senior class gift on the Jack memorial

- S&B interview about Jack memorial
- Emailing with IRB about SGA surveys
- Personal time

### **VPSA Toumbou**

- Oral Report

### **Concerts Chair Christiansen**

- Revised concerts protocol for choosing artists
- Chatted about some possible bookings for next semester
- Gardners
- Honestly this week is killing me school wise and I'm taking a step back where I can

### **Services Chair Tibatemwa**

- Oral Report

### **ACE Chair Mystic**

- Office hours!!!!
- ACCESS, Concerts, Michael Sims no mtg
  - Talked about the last events of the semester
  - Waltz configurations
  - Updates on Sweater Party
- ACE Committee
  - Hella Budgets
    - Mostly Study Breaks
    - LET YOUR PEOPLE KNOW TO TURN THEM BUDGETS ON TIME!!!
- FB Outreach
  - Made posts on FB
  - Organized events and dates
  - Back and forth with conference opps
- EMAILS!!!
  - Sweater Party correspondance
  - Poser organization
  - past-due hours
- Made reservations
- Walmart run organize
  - Waltz and ACE/ACCESS event

● WALTZ TINGS!!

(10) Adjourning Motion